
October 27, 2011 

Dear District Administrator: 
 
We understand that you all have lots of good information on your 
websites and in schools to help parents as they navigate SES. This 
brief is meant as an additional resource to introduce parents to our 
research and some larger issues with SES.  
 

• Please feel free to post it to your district website, distribute it in 
paper form, etc. 

• The brief is in Spanish and English versions. 
• This is the first of a number of additional briefs to follow this 

year. We will be in touch about these throughout the year.  
 
We welcome your feedback. Please contact us with any suggestions 
and feel free to visit our website for more information: 
http://sesiq2.wceruw.org/index.html  
 
Thanks again for your participation in the study. 
 
Patricia Burch  
Co Principal Investigator & 
Associate Professor 
Rossier School of Education 
University of Southern California 
Los Angeles, CA  90089 
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